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Editorial 
 

 
We are glad to present the first issue of the Mongolian Geoscientist in 2023. We are pleased to see a 
significant increase in the number of high-quality manuscripts submitted to our journal since its 
inclusion on the Scopus journal list. In addition, there are also patient authors and reviewers at work 
on a two-volume revision, and young new scientists are attempting to use Scientific English Editing 
Services. 
 
Five papers were published in the new issue, with authors from Mongolia, Japan, and Russia, and 
were reviewed by editors from Hong Kong, Canada, Japan, and America. I believe it reflects 
increased international interest in our Journal.  
 
This year, we welcome two new members to our Editorial Board, who will fill the journal's editorial 
focus gap. Welcome aboard, and we excited to work with you.  
 
Professor Tim A Moore, from Queensland University of Technology, Brisbane, Australia. His 
editorial interest include paleoclimate, paleobotany, coal geology, coal seam gas, sedimentology  
Dr. Alla Dolgopolova, from the Natural History Museum, CERCAMS, London, UK and her editorial 
interest include geology of ore deposits, isotope geochemistry, metallogeny, geodynamics.  
 
At the end, I would like to the express my appreciations to the Associate Editors: Professor 
B.Munkhtsengel, Kh.Tseedulam and B.Altanzul for their tireless efforts in running this Journal.  
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